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NOTICE 02–2024:   CLOSURE OF BARRIERS ON THE POINT LISAS INDUSTRIAL ESTATE FROM 
 FRIDAY FEBRUARY 9TH, 2024 TO WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 14TH, 2024 

February 1st, 2024 

 

Please be advised that the PLIPDECO Barriers throughout the Point Lisas Industrial Estate will 

be closed from 11:00 p.m. on Friday February 9th, 2024 to 5:00 a.m. on Wednesday February 

14th, 2024.  Access to the Estate during this period will only be via the Atlantic Avenue entrance 

at the Brechin Castle Roundabout.  

 

In order to ensure the safety and security of personnel and property, there will be checks by 

members of the Trinidad and Tobago Police and PLIPDECO’s Security personnel.  This exercise 

will be carried out for the duration of the road closure.  

 

Persons having business on the Estate during the Carnival period must be in possession of and 

display valid company identification to be allowed entry.  In the event that a barrier is required 

to be opened to allow specific operations, advance notice of 12 hours will be required.  Such 

requests can be made to PLIPDECO’s Security Department at contact number 290-0978 or via 

email at securitydepartment@plipdeco.com with a minimum of 12 hours’ notice. 

 

In the event of an emergency, kindly contact any of the following units: 

 

 Tactical Response Unit: 775-8545 

 Operations Department: 290-0978 

 

We regret any inconvenience which may be caused during this time. If you require further 

information, please contact PLIPDECO’s Security Department at the above numbers. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 

 

 

 


